

Norwood Trails Advisory Committee
Minutes of June 25, 2019
Town Hall Room 24
7:00 pm

Agenda Item

- Call to order at 7:09 PM: Joe Greeley, Lee Leach, George Mills, Marguerite Krupp, Sue Bartlett, Craig Austin, Ernie Paciorowski. Also recorded by NCM
- Review and Approval of June 11, 2019 meeting minutes by MK and EP
- Visitors and updates:
 - a. Adam Gorine, BSA meeting- Eagle Project- Pezwick – discussion followed on Adam's interest in improving the trail at Pezwick, his attendance of the NEPWA June 24th presentation at the library which several NTAC members attended. The proposed dam removal's impact on Adam's project. Adam will meet Al Goetz, ConCom agent, on June 26 to walk the trail. The NTAC will advise Adam when he asks for further recommendations.
- Endean Trail Improvement project permitting
 - a. Review application and status – JG reported on trail issues at the Endean, recent flooding and other areas that could be improved. Any significant work would need to be reviewed by the ConCom agent for possible OK and/or permitting.
- Completed walks/events Group
 - a. University Ave - a 6/23/19 walk by JG, SB, and others was reported, see comment above on significant work.
- Active Subcommittees- updates
 - a. Trail mapping – CA continues to finalize and finish the maps to be both printed and posted on the website when it goes up.
 - b. Trail marking SubCmte – EP will come up with a concept for Endean for the next meeting. Also, a new bench is proposed by ConCom for Endean trail
 - c. Geocaching/orienteering/letterboxing
 - d. Historical Trail – MK, CA, and GMills met 6/15 and MK report is attached.
- Outreach opportunities- No discussion on this topic
 - a. June Newsletter – content ?
 - b. Impact Norwood
 - c. Other?
- Future group trail walks – dates and strategy
 - a. Endean into Walpole- date?
 - b. Other? Walking the Forbes Mansion area was of interest to the Committee
- Advisories- MEMBERS MINUTE
 - a. Norwood Day- September 7, 2019
 - b. George- Hennessey field
 - c. George and John- NEMBA – George comments that a bike trail would be nice in the Lost Brook area.
- Any other items to discuss in future meetings? No further discussion at this meeting
 - a. Westwood's Conservation Agent- Karon Catrone TBD
 - b. Ryan Larsen, BSA T44 meeting- Eagle Project -TBD
 - c. Other networking/invited guests?
- Adjournment at 8:48 PM - Submitted on July 23, 2019 by Lee Leach

Parking Lot:

Website/Social Media/newsletter

External contacts list

Spring community work party and Cleveland School TBD

Next Meetings: Tuesday July 9 and 23, 2019 @ 7pm